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NEWSLETTER W/C 17TH OCTOBER 22

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL




Westmoor Primary School

Diary

31/10/22 -   Return

to School 


 


After School
Clubs

Please check your

School Gateway e mail

communications with

Food Bank

Thank You!

A huge heartfelt thank you for your food contributions for Harvest. We hope

that you enjoyed our Harvest assemblies. The donated food has been collected

by the local foodbank and will benefit those in our community in these

challenging times.

Muddy FUN Run!

Great fun had by all!!!!

This annual event is so popular with the children, who just love the excuse to

get dirty. I imagine there will be a surge in water usage this evening in the

Westmoor area! If you have not already sent sponsorship cash into school or

TRUTH OPPORTUNITY CELEBRATION
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regards to netball

clubs for years 5/6 and

Years 3/4. Sign up

using the APP. 



Parental
Questionnaire

This has been

published on the

school website. If you

follow this

link PARENTS |

Westmoor Primary you

can then click on the

button for

questionnaires for the

analysis and feedback.

Thanks again for your

comments. 

sent this via school gateway, then please do so after half term, so that we can

share the grand total with you

Online Safety Survey

Please share your thoughts

A survey monkey regarding online safety was shared with you via school

gateway. This survey is open until 1st November. A reminder will be sent from

Mrs Dundas via SeeSaw, but please try and take time to share your views. We

are keen to work in partnership to ensure that your children are as safe as

possible when using technology.




Have a lovely half term break

Sharon Trundley

Westmoor Primary School

Southgate, Killingworth 
t: 0191 643 2260

e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk

www.westmoorprimary.co.uk 
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